
 
[Type here]  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

    Deputies seeking missing, endangered 12-year-old 
  
Seminole Co.- (October 14, 2017) – Seminole County deputies are seeking the public’s help in locating a 12 
year-old boy who was last seen at his Oviedo residence early Saturday afternoon. 
 
Investigators from the Seminole County Sheriff’s Juvenile Justice Division were called when the child, 
identified as 12-year-old Rasheen Middleton, left his residence on Healing Place in Oviedo. Due to the child’s 
age, investigators say Middleton could be endangered.  
 
Rasheen Middleton is a black male, 5’01/107 pounds with black hair and brown eyes. He was last seen 
wearing a green t-shirt, khaki long pants, and blue Nike sneakers.  
 
Anyone with information on Rasheen’s whereabouts is asked to call 911 or contact the Seminole County 
Sheriff’s Office Juvenile Justice Division. Sgt. Coyle 407-341-9162 or Investigator Green 407-474-8687.  
  
 
For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
or 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 
(407) 402-3319  
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